
South Main Street Signalization Project Update for Nov. 6 

As part of the ongoing development of the Business District D zoning district, 

expansion of South Main Street and Mechanic Street and new signalization at the 

Interstate 95 on and off ramps, Old Post Road, Gavins Pond Road and eventually 

Wolomolopoag Street, will be installed to improve traffic flow and greatly increase 

motorist safety. 

Work the week of Nov. 2 on the South Main Street Signalization Project includes 

but is not limited to: 

• Roadway work behind the Concrete Barrier in fixed work zones 

• Underground conduit crossings at intersections 

This is a private project reviewed and approved by MassDOT because it is in the 

State highway layout and not a Town of Sharon project. 

 


